NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPLY FOR A WATER RATE INCREASE.

For Bridgerland Water Company
Garden City, Utah

February 3, 2021

Utah Public Service Commission

Heber M. Wells Building Phone; 801-530-6796
160 East 300 South Fax: 801-530-6796
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 Email: psc@utah.gove
To Whom It May Concern,

We are notifying the Public Services Commission that Bridgeriand Water
Company wishes to apply for an increase to their culinary water rates in 30 days.

We respectfully request your assistance in this process. If you need more
information, please contact Ted Wilson at 435-757-6840 (wilson@cbagkr.com) or Dixie
Wilson at 435-757-6841 (zzgravar@aol.com).

Sincerely,
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T TedWilson,-President
Bridgerland Water Company
Box 314

Logan, Utah 84323
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Dixie Wilson, Treasurer
Bridgerland Water Company
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River Heights, Utah 84321




